
AIRPORT CONSULTATIVE COMMITTEE

Notes of meeting held on Tuesday 29th October 2019

Present: Representing ABTA
Cardiff Airport Commercial Director
Cardiff Airport Head of Marketing & PR
Head of Airfield Operations (part)
Vale of Glamorgan Council
Globaltrek
St Athan Community Council
Vale Tourism Association
Llancarfan Community Council
Cardiff Airport Executive Assistant

Apologies:
 ACC Chair

Vale of Glamorgan Council
Cardiff Council
Cardiff Council
Bridgend County Borough Council
Bridgend County Borough Council
Vale of Glamorgan Council

1.0 Welcome from the Chairman

 on behalf of ABTA opened the meeting as Chair on behalf of  
 HT welcomed all and new members including  representing 

Globaltrek and  representing St Athan Community Council and 
thanked all for taking time to attend. 

2.0 Apologies

Apologies noted as above and substitute officers.

3.0 Cardiff Airport/FASI South Airspace change proposal

The Chair welcomed , Cardiff Airport Head of Airfield Operations. RE 
presented the FASI South Airspace Change Proposal to the committee. The 
stakeholder engagement sessions are in process. The engagement sessions will 
shortly be announced and formal consultation to all parties to follow.
Cllr  queried whether there would be increased disturbance in the area – RE 
confirmed that environmental specialist provide clear guidance on the environmental 



impact and stakeholder feedback is critical. The CAA pay particular attention to that 
and take it very seriously.

 expressed that this is mandated upon CIAL and we have to work closely with 
other airports. 

6. Future of the ACC

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

7. Environmental strategy – 

 

 

 

8. Cardiff Airport update 

 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
  

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

9. Questions from the floor

 

 



 
 

 
 

  

9. Date of Next Meeting

Thank you to everyone for attending. It was agreed to hold an AGM in January – PB 
to distribute date asap.

Distribution:
All ACC Members

 




